
 
RUSTIC ROADS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
4th Tuesday of the month 
7-9 PM Executive Office Building, Rockville 
15th floor conference room 

 

Staff Coordinator  Laura Bradshaw       240-777-6296 

January 24th, 2012 
 
MEETING AGENDA 
 
Updates: 
RRAC Membership Status 

 Jeremy is putting out feelers for Fred’s replacement 

 Christopher Marsten  

 Mark Miller 
  
Correspondence 

Montevideo Bridge 
Batchellors Forest Rd.  
Clarify process for approving correspondence by email. 

 
Batchellors Forest Road 
 Review our documentation. 
 
New Business: 
Meeting on West Harris Dec. 21, 2011 regarding the development of steep slopes along road 
and what could be done to improve the chances of keeping the road at original width, 
preserving the trees and preventing further erosion into the stream. 

In attendance:    
Keith Compton, Chief of Division of Hwy Services 
Dorsey, Chief of Field Operations 
Mike Ault, Dist. Supervisor Poolesville Depot   
Another Guy from Depot 
Rick Brush 
Greg Deaver 
Laura Bradshaw 
Caroline Taylor, Exec Countryside alliance 
Woman from Audubon 
Local neighbor 

Next Meeting: 
February 28, 2012 

 


